
We would like your input on a computer gaming 
approach being developed to provide occupational 
health & safety training to home healthcare workers.

The fine print:  This research project has been approved by OSU’s Institutional Review Board.  The 
principal investigator is Dr. Carolyn Sommerich of OSU’s Department of Integrated Systems Engineering.  If 
you have questions or concerns about your rights as a research participant you may contact the Office of 
Responsible Research Practices at 1-800-678-6251 or hsconcerns@osu.edu. 

Are you an aide, nurse, 
assistant, or other 
professional care provider 
who works in Home 
Healthcare?

What you’ll do:  Complete a survey and 
participate in a small group interview.  During 
the interview, you will try out the current 
version of the software and discuss with OSU 
researchers how it could be improved. 

When and where:  At a time and location
that is convenient for you and the research 
team. 

How much time will this require?  
• Survey: 15 minutes
• Group interview:  About 1.5 hrs

Incentive: 
• You will receive a $100 gift card for taking 

part in this study

Taking part in this study is voluntary.  

Would you like more information? If so, 
please contact Carolyn Sommerich, at:     
614-292-9965 or sommerich.1@osu.edu

You could participate in this study if you…
• Are at least 18 years old, and
• Have worked in home healthcare for at least 

3 months
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